
Version 2.0 May 2023 

Department of Transport and Main Roads - Maritime Safety Queensland 

NOTICE TO  
MARINERS 

332 (T) of  2024     

Issued by Brisbane Maritime Region on 8 July 2024 

Area:             Brisbane pilotage area 

Locality: Patrick Terminal Fisherman Island  

Activity: Crane Boom Rails Replacement 

Mariners are advised that: 
 
Patricks Terminal crane 6 at Fisherman Island 10 berth will commence the replacement of  the boom 
crane rails 15th of July 2024 and be completed by the 16th of August 2024. 
The crane boom will be boomed down and centred at the 620-metre mark on the wharf. An 80-metre 
working exclusion zone will be established around the crane. The crane cannot be boomed up until the 
works are completed.  
 
Mariners are requested to keep clear of the work area at all times. 
 
Refer to notice: none 
Cancel notice: 224(T) 2024 
 

AUS charts affected: AUS237 
ENC Cells affected:  AU5BNE01 
 

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum. 

For further information about this notice, please contact: 

      The Brisbane Regional Harbour Master’s office:  

      Phone: 07 3632 7500  Email: vtsbrisbane@msq.qld.gov.au 

Notice authorised by:   Regional Harbour Master (Brisbane) - Maritime Safety Queensland 




